
Outlook

RE: New Voice Message from WIRELESS CALLER (906) 221-3541 on 08/18/2025 1:50 PM

From Rodney Schwartz <RSchwartz@gladstonemi.gov>
Date Tue 8/19/2025 11:51 AM
To Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov>

Patricia,
 
Sewer is not available, and he will have to go through the health department for a septic system.
 
Rodney
 
From: Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 10:48 AM
To: Rodney Schwartz <RSchwartz@gladstonemi.gov>; Rob Spreitzer <RSpreitzer@gladstonemi.gov>; James Olson
<JOlson@gladstonemi.gov>
Subject: Fw: New Voice Message from WIRELESS CALLER (906) 221-3541 on 08/18/2025 1:50 PM
 
Hello Department Heads,
 
Before I call Mr. Strong back, could I get some insight from each of your departments on what utility
services the city would be able to provide for a future home being built on 209 27th St?
 
Thank you,
Tricia
 


